
 

Well, we are now into our final term. What a brilliant year we have 
had! During the last few terms, we have completed our topics of 
‘Bright Lights, Big City’, ‘Dinosaur Planet’, ‘Splendid Skies’, ‘Land 
A’hoy’ and ‘Enchanted Woodland’. The children have absolutely 
loved the topics and went above and beyond in their class learning. 
We are now looking forward to completing our final topic ‘Towers, 
Tunnels and Turrets’.  

The imaginative learning projects that we explore each half term 
and mapped closely to the coverage and requirements of the National 
Curriculum, whilst allowing our learners and teachers every 
opportunity for flexibility and creativity to steer a theme and 
pursue a topic wherever their interests lead.  

This has enabled us to create exciting, engaging and meaningful 
cross-curricular links between programmes of study and different 
subject areas whilst also developing and embedding the essential 
skills required of each child.  

During this term we will be learning all our castles, the jobs roles 
people had within the castles as well as exploring how castles 
have changed over time. We will also be looking at our significant 
individuals who this term and Sir David Attenborough and Paul 
Hollywood. 

Reminders – Please can PE kits be in all week and include a t-shirt, 
shorts / jogging bottoms / leggings and suitable footwear. 



We are all looking forward to another busy but exciting term and we 
would like to thank you all for your continued support.  

Many Thanks  

Mrs Formoy-Brown, Miss Lawrance and Miss Gumm  
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